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Part 3: The mounting consequences of importing millions of
people into the USA

If we fail to stop Joe Biden’s invited refugee invasion of
America, most Americans are not prepared for what’s coming. 
In  2024,  most  Americans  take  for  granted  MOST  of  their
freedoms.  They enjoy education from kindergarten through 12th
grades.   At  least  20  percent  enjoy  college  educations.  
Millions more enjoy vocational training schools.  Most gain
employment with choices of work into thousands of jobs. Most
enjoy living in a three bedroom home or nice apartment.

They enjoy unlimited access to their National Parks.  They
enjoy limitless deer, duck and other game hunting. They enjoy
lakes and streams for fishing or boating.  Americans enjoy
wide-open  Interstate  Highways.   They  enjoy  endless  fresh
water.  Most Americans enjoy breathing clean air, except if
they live in large cities where they inhale toxic air 24/7,
i.e., Detroit, Chicago, Los Angeles, Atlanta, Houston, Dallas,
NYC and Denver’s toxic Brown Cloud.

But that’s all going to change within the next 25 to 30 years
as Joe Biden and Congress invite a massive wave of refugees
from around the world to the tune of 100 million more people,
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added, net gain to the United States.  As stated by government
demographers,  the  USA  remains  on  course  to  jump  from  340
million in 2024 to 440 million people by 2050, give or take a
few years.   That’s correct, we add 4.0 million, net gain
annually, virtually all by legal and illegal immigration.  If
you want to see it on a 10 minute video, it will sober you as
to what you or your kids face within 25 years.

“Immigration by the numbers—off the chart” by Roy Beck

What  you  just  witnessed  WILL  be  your  life  and/or  your
children’s lives in 2050 if we don’t stop Biden’s invasion of
America.

What Other Negative Aspects Will You Experience in 2050?

With this invasion’s onslaught of America, your “quality of
life” will spiral into the toilet faster than a bullet train. 
That  100  million  added  people  equates  to  doubling  the
populations of our 35 most populated cities.  New York City
will jump from 8.4 million to 16.8 million. That 11 million in
Los Angeles area will jump to 22 million.  Every city will 
become an air polluted, water-scarce, toxic waste-land with
people jammed into every nook and cranny.

Question: how are you going feed THAT many people?  How will
you water them?  How will you educate them?  How will you
provide jobs? How will you keep them warm in winter?  How are
your tax dollars going to pay for all their welfare food,
clothing,  housing,  medical,  educational  and  transportation
need?  Answer: those refugees will break our entire welfare
system, our housing systems, our educational systems. One look
at the Sanctuary Cities screaming to stop those illegal aliens
will give you a taste of their stupidities.

Have you considered what’s going to happen to our 63 National
Parks?  Have you considered another 100 million people trying
to visit them?  Are you prepared for the fact that they are
already overrun, overwhelmed, trashed and overcrowded by TOO
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many people in 2024? Do you realize that there’s a very good
chance that you won’t get to visit them because even a lottery
system could lock you out?  That’s what Biden and Congress are
doing to you and your family.

What about the roadkill rates?  Do you know that American
cars, boats,  trains and planes kill 1,000,000 vertebrate
animals every day of the year?  That’s 365 million fellow
creatures trying to live their lives when they get chopped up,
run over and ripped apart by our machines on the lakes, roads
and airways of America.  With another 100 million people in
our country,  the roadkill rate may/will jump to over 200
million daily. That’s deer, elk, rabbits, bears, lions, hawks,
owls,  antelope,  beavers,  rodents,  and  thousands  of  other
animals snuffed out by our human overpopulated numbers.

As it is, our wind turbines that create electricity chop up as
high as 679,000 birds annually.  Another 988,000,000 birds are
killed  by  flying  into  our  windows  where  they  break  their
necks, annually. Common house cats kill 1.4 to 4.0 billion
birds annually in the USA.  Those cats also kill up to 6
billion small mammals, annually.  Our country, at 340,000,000
people, plus another 48 million illegal aliens, abets the 80
to 100 species suffering extinction every day of the year. 
It’s called “The Six Extinction Session.”  It’s deadly and it
is final for those species that cannot cope with our poisons,
habitat destruction and outright murder by our machines.

Can you imagine what those numbers are going to be in 2050
with another 100 million people in America?

“Already the once sweet-watered streams, most of which bore
Indian names, were clouded with silt and the wastes of man;
the very earth was being ravaged and squandered.  To the
Indians it seemed that these Europeans hated everything in
nature…the living forests and their birds and beasts, the
grassy glades, the water, the soil, and the air itself.” ~ Dee
Brown, Bury My Heart at Wounded Knee



Have  you  thought  about  “catastrophic  climate
destabilization”?  If it’s true, and if it’s descending upon
our civilization like a deadly, invisible curtain, and if it’s
caused by fossil fuel exhaust—-how do you think it will be
solved by adding another 100 million people?  They will need
to burn energy for transport, eating, housing, schooling and
products.

What about those 100 million people arriving from incompatible
cultures and religions?  What about the Islamic terrorists? 
What about their world-views that are diametrically opposite
to the American Way of Life?  What happens when the Islamic
Sunni’s, Shiites and Kurds arrive and are placed in close
proximity to one another?  Do you want to be in their Jihad
against each other or us?  How do you think our national
cohesion will survive?  Answer: it won’t. We will  be a nation
of conflicted strangers.

What happens when our water, oil energy and resources suffer
exhaustion?  If you read Blink: Humanity’s 300 Year Self-
Terminating Experiment with Industrialism by Christopher O.
Clugston,  you will learn that our water supplies, oil energy
and resources that allow our civilization to operate—-will
become  exhausted.   In  other  words,  we   won’t  have  the
minerals, metals, water, and/or energy to keep this overloaded
civilization operating.

Do you or your kids want to be around for that?

Have you heard about scientists placing an overload of mice in
a box with plenty of food? Very quickly, they argue, fight and
kill one another.  Do you notice the 100,000 drug overdose
deaths  annually  in  the  USA?   They  occur  in  cities  where
everyone lives on top of one another. Can you imagine those
mental illness and drug overdoses with another 100  million
people?  What about the American homeless situation?  Will
another 100 million refugees solve that?



Please understand that I have covered a few items of what we
face with an added 100 million more people. It’s going to get
much worse than  anyone in America can comprehend. Once the
numbers manifest, every single American faces massive social,
economic, political, emotional, financial, mental and physical
consequences.

If I could take every American on a two week tour of China or
India,  countries  with  1.4  and  1.43  billion  people
respectively, there would be a national outcry to stop all
immigration into America. Those two countries cannot solve any
of their problems because of their enormous populations.  We
can here and now.  We do not need NOR will we survive the
current numbers being imported into America.

Please send this Part 3 of this series to all your networks. 
We must inform all Americans as to what future generations
face if this invasion continues.  Do it for your kids!
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